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October 14, 2022 

NOTICE OF ERRATA TO NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(Set for Thursday, November 3, 2022, at 9 a.m.) 

Re: In the Matter of Utility Wildfire Preparedness, Docket U-210254 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On October 5, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Recessed Open Meeting (ROM Notice) in Docket U-210254. It has come to the 

Commission’s attention that the ROM Notice contained errors. On page 3 of the ROM Notice, the 

first full paragraph that reads: 

Please file updated wildfire plans and any supplemental information that includes all 

requested information in Docket UE- 210254 no later than Monday, October 25, 2022. 

Is hereby corrected to: 

Please file responses to the questions above and any supplemental information no later 

than 5 p.m. on Tuesday, October 25, 2022. 

 

 

/s/ Rayne Pearson  on behalf of 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


